
District Goal:  WE empower all students to achieve post-high school success.

The Beaverton School District recognizes the diversity and worth of all individuals and groups.  It is the policy of the Beaverton School District that there will 
be no discrimination or harassment of individuals or groups based on race, color, religion, gender, sexual orientation, gender identity, gender expression, 
national origin, marital status, age, veterans' status, genetic information or disability in any educational programs, activities or employment.

Business Services
Procurement and Contracting

16550 SW Merlo Road 
Beaverton, OR  97003

(503) 356-4324

April 15, 2021

TO: Proposers

SUBJECT: Notification of Solicitation Cancellation and Rejection of All Proposals

Whereas the District has found it in the best interest of the District and in the Public Interest to do so, the 
District hereby rejects all Offers and cancels RFP 20-0020.

The District we will re-open the solicitation under 20-0039. 

This cancellation does not disqualify any Proposers under RFP 20-0020 from any potential future 
solicitations for the Work.

Sincerely,

  
Larry Pelatt
Purchasing Manager
Beaverton School District
(503) 356-4379
contracts@beaverton.k12.or.us

cc: District Representative
RFP File
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